
CITY OF PICO RIVERA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning 
Commission of the City of Pico Rivera for Monday, September 1, 2025, at 6:00 P.M., is 
cancelled in observance of Labor Day.  

___________________________________ 
Carla Anaya, Commission Secretary 
Community & Economic Development Department 

Posted:     8/19/2025 
     (Date) 


